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“Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the
Lord may have free
course, and be glorified,
even as it is with you”
(2 Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchez Family
Reaching Spain for the Glory of God!

June-July-August, 2008
Dear Pastor,

The Summer is almost over, and though for most of the people it is a wonderful time, we here suffer the
vacation time. You may already know that here in Spain the regular vacation is about a month. So many
go back to their countries, like the Rumanian from our church. Others just leave the city for several
weeks. This means that some of our churches get a little bit emptier. So, we are so glad that people are
coming back.

We want to express our gratitude to the churches that have increased our support. They have understood
the problems we are facing here, and they surely have made an extra effort for us. We understand that the
financial problems are not only here.

There is a veteran American missionary who wrote this to his churches. Af-
ter I have asked permission for this quote, I share it with you: “We have
been missionaries for 37 years and we have never experienced such a de-
valuation in the dollar as we have in the last several years. I have attached
a chart which illustrates the crux of the matter. Since the year 2001 the
dollar has lost nearly 50% of its value in Europe. When you factor in infla-
wemzn tion, the loss of buying power is even greater.” Bro. Marvin Robertson

Source: hitp iree charts 1@ com/miscive asp

This graph clearly reflects the situation we face here in Europe. Even so, the Lord still in control. We are
in His hands, always; before, and now, and for ever! :

In June, my wife, Fina, was asked to participate in a panel in a Ladies Meet-

ing in the city of Oviedo, North-East part of Spain. The theme was, Train up

a child in the way he should go. Three ladies from our church went with her
, to that meeting.

| This year she has been helping in the Youth Camp as
y a cook. Here is a snap shot. She has also been invited to speak in a special ladies
g4 meeting in Valladolid the last Saturday of September. I have recently been invited

to preach in the same church. Also I have another invitation to pleach in Gandla
¢ East of Spain. ’ 2

= Right know we are preparing our 17" Men's Prayer

Conference for November. We will host a good
number of men, mainly pastors and missionaries all over Spain that will
attend our 24-Hour Prayer Meeting. This is a very special spiritual time for
us. Here we show you a picture of those meetings. Please, pray for this
preparation.

Pray for this matter. We are planning our furlough, but it will take a minimum of four-five months to
visit all of our churches. We want Samuel, our son, to come with us, but, since he is staying part of the
week in a special residence for special needs, he will lose his place if he comes with us for so long. We
have written to the Social Department to ask permission to take Samuel with us. We are waiting on their
answer. People at the residence say that it will be very difficult to get such permission, but we keep on
praying. We have a God in heaven that is the God of the impossible. The Bible says, Is any thing too hard
for the LORD?Gen.18:14. Please, join us in our prayers. The Lord will answer in His perfect will.

We are so grateful for your faithfulness, both in prayer and in financial support. We also pray for you, that
the Lord may bless you as you are being a blessing to us.

The Sanchez Family

Your missionaries in Spain.




